
       

Newsletter Friday 15th July 2022

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Here are some notices and information for the final 

week of school.  

We all enjoyed Sports Day and would like to say a 

big Thank you to everyone who helped 

to make it special with the gazebos, Campbell’s for 

the ice creams and the Coop for the drinks.  

 

 
 

SEVERE WEATHER WARNING. 

As a result of the anticipated hot weather next 

week, we have reviewed our outdoor events as 

follows: 

 Superteams is being moved to Thursday 

21st July. 

 We still intend to have EYFS Sports on the 

morning of the 19th July and will minimise 

the time that the children are in the sun. If 

the weather is too hot, we will of course 

reconsider and let you know as soon as we 

can.  

 

Please ensure that your child 

has sunscreen applied in the 

morning and brings a hat and 

water bottle to school.  

The School Disco has returned! 
Tuesday 19th July - KS1 

Disco 5-6pm - £2.50 

entrance fee to include 

a drink and snack.  

Reception children can 

also attend. 

Tuesday 19th July - KS2 Disco 6.15-7.45pm - £2.50 

entrance fee to include a drink and snack 

Friday 22nd July - Non-uniform day - £1 donation 

Sunday 21st August - Family Fun Day - Details 

below: 

 

We need helpers for all of these events, so if you 

can spare a couple of hours - please email Liz at 

peacock001@btinternet.com or Mel at 

mcox795@gmail.com 

 



School meals  

All children in Key Stage 1 are entitled to a school 

meal and the vast majority of children at Leyburn 

take up this offer.  

 

Ready for September, we have attached the form 

for you all to check if you are eligible to continue to 

receive this for your children in Key Stage 2. Rising 

energy, fuel and food costs are having an impact 

on everyone of us and so having a nutritionally 

balanced meal for your children is a huge help. 

 

 

Contact 

We have had several instances where we have 

been unable to make contact with you during the 

day. Please ensure that we have up to date details 

for you on our information system. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Free to a good home! 

 
 

We have been very kindly offered a set of golf 

clubs. Please contact the school office for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the notice below for information about 

events at the library this summer 

 

And finally….  

 

As we say a final ‘Goodbye’ to our WONDERFUL 

year 6 pupils, please remember that school closes 

at 2.30 next Friday with children returning on 

Tuesday 6th September.  

 

 

 

 


